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From:

Subject: C15-2017-0048
Date: Monday, November 13, 2017 9:30:28 AM

Leane and BOA members,
  I don't understand why the City of Austin would re-orient the lot to make Island Way the front yard since Island
 Way is a very steep street and putting the side yard on Lakeshore Dr.
  With the size of the house proposed, please consider the drainage and fragile environment of the lot when you
 consider the variances.
  Thank You,
 Earl Fields,
 Property owner on Island Way

Sent from St. Somewhere
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